
Notice To Agents: 018 

  

7th December 2020 

 

BOOKING WITH CONFIDENCE 

 

 

  

 

Dear Travel Partner, 

Kenya Airways has updated its reservation change policy for all travel up to 31st May 2021. 

 
Zero reservation change fees apply to: 
 

 All Intercontinental travel tickets. 

 All travel up to 31st May 2021. 

 All fare types 
 

Fare rules are updated and filed in GDS. 
 
 
 

Ensure that this information is shared with your colleagues. 
 

 
If you have any questions or need further clarification, please contact our Sales team.  

Tel:  020 8283 1819 
 
 


